
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lesley Wilson   
Sent: 03 May 2023 14:52 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Development objection  
 
Planning number  S62A/2023/0017, 
 
I’m a resident of Great Hallingbury ,and I’m objecting to planning permission of this site, 
 
Increase in traffic though the village , Wildlife under threat on site , HGV s turning onto B1256 will be 
dangerous,  and extremely noisy for surrounding properties, Just not suitable for a small village ,as 
the rood is narrow with no pathway , 
 
 
Lesley  Wilson 

 
  

 
Sent from my iPad 
 




